
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Good Morning, Wesley Rigsby 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, January 19, 2021 8:32 AM 
'wtrig sby@yahoc.com' 

Consumer Contact 
FW: Reject Sewer on Docket: 20200226-su 

REJECT SEWER IN CAPE HAZE PLACIDA FL 2021.pdf 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/19/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01382-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Teri Rigsby <wtrigsby@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 18, 202110:53 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Reject Sewer on Docket: 20200226-su 

I am a property owner in Cape Haze Florida. Please reject application by Environmental Utilities 
(Docket: 20200226-su) to install sewers in Cape Haze and barrier Islands. First there is no evidence sewers are 
needed here and second this is a poorly run company that has been unable to give us detail of their reason for 
pursuing this other than it will make money for their company. Please see my attached request to reject their 
application. 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Rigsby Family 575 Gaspar Dr 

Placida, Fl 33946 

Wesley Rigsby 

1 



Rigsby Family
575 Gaspar Dr
Placida, Fl 33946

Wesley Rigsby


